
Hello, 

 

My name is John Tsiropoulos and I am a London resident, residing at 6 Parkside Crescent. I have 

been following the media report about 759 Elizabeth, and my nephew is the new owner who 

wants to develop the property. London needs to move forward in direct of more jobs, more 

investment, and prosperity for our community. According to the cultural built heritage 

assessment, this house should not be designated under the Ontario Heritage Act. I believe that 

this house should be demolished in favour of new development in our city. 

 

John Tsiropoulos 

 


